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Visibility: Embargoed -- Will be auto-published on May 04, 2016 at 3:30 PM

Request #16-142
Closed

Copies of Mayor Jorge Elorza's schedules for all available dates from January 1, 2015 to the present.

Received

March 12, 2016 via web

Department

None Assigned

Documents

(none)

Staff

Point of Contact

David Ellison
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Request Closed
Estimate Provided - One Request

The Public Records Unit has conducted an initial review of the responsive documents and has determined that it will require a
significant amount of search, retrieval, review, and/or redaction to respond to your request.

More specifically, two hours have been used for search and retrieval of the documents and another 330 hours will be needed to
review and redact the documents for a total of 332 hours.

Under the Access to Public Records Act, the City may charge $15 per hour for search, retrieval, review, and redaction, with the
first hour free. See R.l. Gen. Laws § 38-2-4(b). At least one additional hour of staff time has already been expended to prepare
this estimate. Accordingly, you will be charged $4,980. Checks made payable to the City of Providence may be sent to: Public
Records Unit, 444 Westminster Street, Suite 220, Providence, Rl 02903.

Please note that this is just an estimate and you will be charged based upon actual time and costs. Please further note that this
estimate is for the review and redaction of a document, which reflects items placed on the Mayor’s schedule and does not reflect
the Mayor’s actual schedule of events.

Kindly note that the time to respond to your request is tolled pending receipt of your authorization and prepayment in the amount
set forth in the estimate.
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about 5 hours ago

External Message

https://providenceri.nextrequest.com/requests/16-142

The Public Records Unit respectfully extends the time to respond by an additional twenty (20) business days, pursuant to R.1.

Gen. Laws § 38-2-3(e), due to the voluminous nature of the records requested and the number of requests for records pending.

7 days ago by David Ellison (Staff)

Support Staff Added
21 days ago

Support Staff Added
21 days ago

Support Staff Added
21 days ago

Support Staff Added
21 days ago

Support Staff Removed
21 days ago

New Point of Contact
21 days ago

Support Staff Removed
21 days ago

Support Staff Added
23 days ago
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Support Staff Added
23 days ago

Support Staff Added
23 days ago

Support Staff Added
23 days ago

Request Opened

Request received via web on March 12, 2016
23 days ago by Karen Keevers
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